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SAFE Glen Cove Coalition: Vaping Facts and Myths	

	

	

The SAFE Glen Cove Coalition is concerned about youth vaping use and its consequences. 
According to the National Institute on Drug Abuse, America’s teens report a dramatic increase in 
their use of vaping devices in just a single year, with 37.3% of 12th graders reporting “any 
vaping” in the past 12 months, compared to just 27.8% in 2017. The study also suggests that 
vaping may be driving an increase in nicotine use for teens.	

	

To learn more about how vaping is detrimental to your health please visit Keeping Glen Cove 
SAFE: Vaping Facts and Myths page on the SAFE website at www.safeglencove.org.	The site 
offers up to date resources, data on National studies and news regarding vape legislation. 	

Please also follow us on www.facebook.com/safeglencovecoalition.	

 

 

	


